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January 30, 2025 
 
 
Dear Interested Applicants,  
 
This letter is to inform you that the New Mexico Indian Affairs Department (“IAD”) has funding 
available to support the expansion of tribal serving mental and behavioral health services to the 
Nations, Pueblos and Tribes (“NPTs”) in New Mexico by tribal-serving organizations.  The Notice 
of Funding Availability (“NOFA”), application and guidelines for applying are enclosed with this 
letter.   
 
The application period will open January 30, 2025.  Completed applications must be submitted 
along with a detailed budget and letter of support from the Executive Director of a tribal serving 
non-profit or for-profit organization.  All applications and supporting documents can be submitted 
to the following email address carmela.quitugua@iad.nm.gov.  Priority will be given to those 
applications received by February 15, 2025.   
 
If you have any questions or need assistance in applying, please contact Carmela Quitugua, 
Program Coordinator, via email at carmela.quitugua@iad.nm.gov or via telephone at (505)819-
9049.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Josett D. Monette, Esq.  
Cabinet Secretary 
New Mexico Indian Affairs Department 
 

Michelle Lujan Grisham 
Governor 

 
Howie Morales 

Lieutenant Governor 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Josett D. Monette 
Cabinet Secretary 

 
Seth Damon 

Deputy Secretary 
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